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 There is a special heartache  
for those who find themselves  

alone after marriage. 
Now there is help. 

Beginning Experience® Weekend 
        This program is intended for those suffering the loss of a marital relationship through death, 
divorce or separation who are ready to come to terms with that loss and begin to move forward with 
their lives.  

November	8	–	10,	2019	and	
May	1	–	3,	2020	

Our	Lady	of	Calvary	Retreat	Center	
Farmington,	CT	

For more information, please contact: 
Victoria A. at 860-993-5469 or Maria D. at 860-347-5188  

Email:  info@beginningexperience-ct.org 
www.beginningexperience.org	

COPING	WITH	LIFE	ALONE®	IN	THE	BEGINNING	
For those whose loss is more recent 

February	15,	2020	
St.	John’s	Church,	Middletown,	CT	


